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 NEXT MEETING 

May 25 
 

Pizza Ranch 

70th & Van Dorn 
Dinner 6-7, Meeting at 7:30pm 

     

 

Newsletter Editor:  Tracee Bougger 

                                 2702 South Street  

                                 Lincoln, NE  68502 

Email:  traceejean@yahoo.com           PH:   441-4838 

Hello Rebels, 

Sorry I could not make the last meeting, the com-

pany I work for had a meet-and-greet and offered 

a time for employees and their spouses to meet 

one another. We also had the opportunity to meet 

our counterpart from western Nebraska.  How-

ever, I know you were in good hands with the V.P. 

I would like to pass along a message of thanks 

from the staff at Lancaster Rehabilitation Center. 

Our daughter, Kelly, works at LRC and wanted 

the Rebels to know how much the residents ap-

preciated the car show last month.  One of the 

residents at LRC was very disappointed he could 

not attend the Rebels show at Pioneers Park, so 

this was a wonderful surprise for him.  Many resi-

dents do not have the opportunity to get out much 

and this gave them something to look forward to 

and enjoy with their peers. 

Don’t forget we have cone races over Labor Day 

weekend, please come out and help as this is a 

great money-maker for our club. 

Hope to see you all at the next meeting, 

Your Prez, 

Mike Brown 
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The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm by Vice Presi-

dent Bob Moberly. 

Bob asked if there were any new members or guests attend-

ing. There were no new members but one guest, Darryl 

White 

Vice President Bob Moberly gave his report. The August 

board meeting will be August 9th at Dino’s East Side Grill, 

dinner at 6pm, meeting at 7pm. Following the board meet-

ing will be a car show meeting to discuss the 2016 car show. 

All members are welcome to attend.  The August general 

meeting will be August 31st at HyVee on North 84th.  Bob 

said a poker run is in the works and there will be more in-

formation later. A motion was made, seconded and ap-

proved to accept the Vice President’s report. 

Secretary Margaret Otley gave her report. She asked if eve-

ryone had received their newsletters and if there were any 

additions or corrections from the June minutes. There were 

none. Margaret said the newsletter deadline is Monday Au-

gust 1st, please get any pictures or articles to Tracee by that 

date. Ladies night for August will be Wednesday August 

17th and the ladies are going to the Lincoln Racetrack. Mar-

garet read two thank yous. One from the VA for the chil-

dren's activity packets and the other from Tabitha At The 

Landing, they also enclosed a $20 donation. There were also 

2 emails  regarding the car show, thanking the Rebels for 

the good job they did with the 2016 car show. A motion was 

made, seconded and approved to accept the Secretary’s re-

port. 

Treasurer Jana Wood gave her report. She reported that 

income for the month was for car show entries and sponsor-

ships, car show food income, donations and Rebel gear. Ex-

penses for the month were for car show food permits, food 

expenses, chips, pop etc, car show awards, t shirts, posters 

and thank you plaques. Also reserving the park for car 

show 2017, newsletter expenses and web hosting.  A motion 

was made, seconded and approved to accept the Treasurer’s 

report. 

Gary Weyers gave the Coordinator’s report. Gary said the 

Czech Festival would like to have 55 cars for their parades 

August 6th and 7th. Contact Gary if anyone is interested. In 

Motion, 82nd and O St is having a show and shine August 

13th, there will be food available and proceeds go to the 

Food Bank back pack program.  August 20th Lincoln Am-

bassador would like 35-50 cars.  They will be serving food, 

they are located at 44th and Normal Blvd. Hours are 12-

2pm.  Gary said he is still needing volunteers for the cone 

races both for the gate and for the track. After  tonight if 

there are not enough volunteers he will be contacting other 

car clubs to help out. This will cut the amount of money 

that we receive to make the donations and scholarships 

that we provide.  Nine people are needed for each day, can 

be split into tow shifts. 

Jim Holstein said that August 6th and 7th the Grand Thea-

tre in Grand Island is having an event.  They will be giving 

movie passes and there will be a tour of the Stuhr Museum.  

Contact Jim for more details.  Jim also said that Messiah 

Lutheran Church is having their annual show and shine 

August 5th.  10an-2pm and they will be serving lunch. The 

address is 1800 S 84th St.  Sandy Francisco said that Super 

Saver at 56th and Hwy 2 is having a show and shine 11-

2pm. They provided the cookies for the Rebels car show. 

Lunch will be served. An email reminder will be sent out. 

Craig Foster presented  appreciation clocks to Jana and 

Dustin Wood, Bill and Linda Masters and Ken and Tracee 

Bougger for their work on the 2016 car show.  And Jim 

McNeil presented a clock to Craig for his outstanding job 

with the car show.  A motion was made, seconded and ap-

proved to accept the Coordinator’s report. 

Gary Weyers thanked all who participated in the Antelope 

Park event. 

Lydell Otley reported that they had delivered 18 containers 

of pop tabs to Ronald McDonald House in Omaha. 

Steve Lewis said he has been doing some free lance writing 

and wrote an article about the Rebel’s car show. He writes a 

blog, dailyrubber.com 

A motion was made, seconded and approved to adjourn the 

meeting at 8:05pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 

cards & flowers 

Anyone who knows of a Rebels member who should 

have a card sent or someone in the hospital or flow-

ers for a   funeral, Contact Carol Danielson  477-

5577 

July 27, 2016  

at  

The Pizza Ranch 
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August Meeting 

Dates 

For Rebels Auto 

Club 

 

BOARD MEETING: 

Tuesday, August 9th, 2016 

Location:  Dino’s, 2901 S. 84th 

Dinner: 6:00 Meeting 7:00 

 

Please join us for a good meal with great con-

versation and fellowship.  

Following the meal we will have our business 

part of the evening. Be more informed on what 

is involved in managing our Club. All members 

are welcome. We will also discuss the past Car 

Show.  

 

CLUB MEETING: 

Wednesday: August 31, 2016 

Location:    Hy-Vee - 84th and Holdrege Sts. 

Dinner:      About 6:30       Meeting:  7:30 

 

Please join us for a great evening of fun, fel-

lowship and food. Thanks everyone for all you 

do! 

Proud to be a Rebel! 

Bob Moberly 

Save the date 

 Saturday, September 10 

 
A thank you is due. 

Super Saver at 56th 

and Hwy 2 manager, 

Tyler Popp, donated all 

700 cookies for our car 

show and sold us pop 

at pre-sale price. He 

has worked with our 

car club for years and 

is always very nice to 

work with. He likes cars also. All he asked in 

return is that we bring some of our cars for a 

show and shine the week of the stores anniver-

sary celebration in September.  

Date:  Saturday, September 10th     

Time:  11am till 2pm 

 

They will have the grill going and lunch will be 

provided. Not a bad trade. Please support those 

that support us.  

Thank you, 

Bobbi, Carol & Sandy 

Craig Foster was presented a clock, during the club meet-

ing, for his outstanding job with the car show.   



  

 
 

Poker Run Open to All REBELS Members... 

 

 

The Son's of Denton American Legion Post is having a Poker Run on Saturday August 27, 

2016 with registration between 10:00 am and noon.  

 

 

If have any questions about this contact Ryan Osborne at (402) 802-0244. We assume the 

Poker Run will start at the American Legion Post in Denton.  

 

 

Rebel members are cordially invited to participate. 

 

Regards, 

Sheryl Wright 

Rebel participants took home awards at the Roca  Cruis'n Classic Auto Show at the Tangier Shrine Center.  Pictured are 
Don Shea overall winner at the show with his Chevy Convertible, Doug Weber and his Monte Carlo SS and Jim Jensen and 
his 1914 Model T.  All 3 got 1st place in their divisions. 
 
Pictures submitted by Jim Jensen 



  

 

 

Here it is the first of August already and there are several car shows this month including one nursing home I have 

scheduled. 

Sunday August 7th is the Lancaster County Super Fair Car Show sponsored by T.O. Haas show time is from noon to 4:00 

pm. Also on Sunday August 7th is the Bellwood Annual Car Show with registration from 9:00 AM to 1:00 pm. 

Saturday August 13th is the inMotion Auto Care Car Show located at 131 Russwood Parkway in Lincoln next to Don and 

Millie’s. Registration begins at 8:30 am with the show from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. All proceeds go to the Lincoln Food 

Bank Pack Program. Also on Saturday August is the Alvo Car sponsored by the Alvo Fire Dept. Registration is from9:00 

am to noon. Another car show in Lincoln that same day is Vinnie’s  6th Annual Classic Car Show  at Wilderness Ridge 

Golf Course from 11:00 am to 2:00pm. Deshler has a car show also that day the 28th Annual Thayer County Fair Car 

Show with registration from 8:00 am to noon. 

On Saturday August 20th I have scheduled a show and shine at Lincoln Ambassador Health nursing home located at 

4405 Normal Blvd from noon to 2:00 pm.  They would like to see 35 to 50 cars show up so there will be other clubs or indi-

viduals invited. They will be serving hot dogs with the extras. 

On Sunday August 21st is the 4th Annual Pontiac Show and Shine at Restore a Muscle Car located 2 miles north of I-80 

Exit 405 on Nebraska Highway 77. Also on Sunday August 21st is the Malcolm Auto Show with registration from 9:00 am 

to noon. There is also on Sunday August 21st the 5th Annual Touhy Car Show with registration from 9:00 am to noon. 

Starting at 5:00 pm on the third Sunday of the month which is August 21st this month is the monthly Show and Shine at 

Don and Millie’s located at 82nd and O streets.  Bring your car or cars and receive a coupon for each car good for a free 

meal on your next visit. 

On Sunday August 28th is the Summer’s End Car Show and Family Fun Day at Calvary Community Church located at 

4400 North First St. Registration is from 8:30 am to 10:30 am. 

On Sunday September 4th is the Homestead Era Car Show in Beatrice at the Homestead National Monument of America 

from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

On Sunday September 11th is the 35th Annual Havelock All-Makes Car and Truck Show at 62nd street and Havelock Ave-

nue with registration from 8:00 am to 11”00 am. 
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Volunteer to help at the cone races 



  

 



  

 

YOUR CLASSIC CAR INSURED FOR LESS THAN $100 

PER YEAR - GIVE US A CALL 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   

Do you want a great and inexpensive way to advertise your 
business? 
Why not advertise in the Rebels Auto Club newsletter and 
website for only $40.00 per year for members and $50.00 per 
year for non members?  
  
 

 

 



  

 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   
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